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Dear Environmental Planner Harris,

As a Washington inspection company, I urge you to halt rulemaking on Chapter 173-423 WAC, the
Clean Vehicles Program.

Tying our state to California’s EV mandates will directly increase the cost of doing business in our
state.

I work with multiple builders and home providers and the EV mandates will impact the cost of
doing business.

With federal waivers rescinded, Washington no longer has legal authority to move forward. so I
would recommend that you stop the process at this point and save everyone frustration and wasted
efforts.

Sincerely,

Ron Perkerewicz10000 Central Valley Rd NEBremerton, WA 98311perk120@aol.com


